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October 26, 2020 
 
To:        District 2CJ School Board of Directors and Port Orford Community 
 
From:    Steve Perkins, Superintendent 
 
Re:         Annual Report 
 
Each year districts are required to report to the community and the board on the status 
of the District with regards to the Division 22 Standards. 

 
The 2CJ District is compliant in all but one of the Division 22 Standards.  In the 2019-
2020 school year, the district was not in compliance with the Complaint Procedure.  Our 
policy did not include the specific timelines for each step of the complaint process that 
are required by the Division 22 Standards.  We will propose a complaint process that 
includes all timelines for all steps in the process to the school board in October of 2020.  
The new policy will be approved by November 1, 2020.   
 
We have established safety protocols across the district and review them regularly. 
 
We maintain high standards and expectations for our students at all grade levels. 
 
The school board is engaged and supportive of our curriculum, policies and activities. 
 
 


